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RE: Determination of two windfarms in Powys, Mid Wales

Dear Mr Scott

I wish to object to both of the proposed site for windfarms - Carnedd Wen and Llanbrynmair.

The local councils and bodies who represent us have already submitted representations for strong

objections to both of these sites, which are published on the website.

Corporate developers may "want" Montgomeryshire, but the Montgomeryshire people must come

first and have the final say - as the Government suggests we have a right to. We need to be all

guardians of our heritage and our environment. The local people here have been saying "NO" to

further development and giving very valid reasons why for a long time.

Evidence was given at the Public lnquiry by doctors, professors, farmers, young and old opponents -
all angered by this pointless destruction. We need to stop and re-think what we are doing, and

review our policies in energy and environment and importantly respect what we have left.

No more means NO MORE.

Yours sincerely


